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Hello Y10 students, Parents and Carers, 

Hope you all had a lovely week last week, the weather was not 

the best but it gave me a chance to get some cleaning done in 

the house (my least favourite thing to do). 

The 18th of May many moons ago, at approximately 4:15pm, 

weighing 7pound 11 ounces, baby Miss Heaton was born! I am 

enjoying my 25th birthday with afternoon tea in the garden – I 

will upload a photo in next week’s newsletter to make you all 

jealous. Thank you to everyone who wished me Happy 

Birthday. Although it is a little different this year celebrating in 

my house but at least I am being safe!  

This week’s newsletter is about reward, well done to everyone 

who has been working hard at home, your teachers have 

noticed! Don’t worry if you have not been mentioned on here, 

there is always next time! Keep up the hard work! You make 

me very proud! 

 Stay in touch and most importantly stay safe. Miss Heaton, 

Email Address: 

rebeccaheaton@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE, IN GEORGRAPHY AND LESUIRE 

AND TOURISM! 

Ryan Storr, Chloe Morton, Honey Pickford, 

Stella Hinchliffe, Ethan Spenceley, Nathan 

Metcalfe, Madison Staley, Kayelei West, 

Niamh Crookes-Roe 

WELL DONE!! 

 

 Ella Fieldhouse 

 Sophy Gurr 

 Ben Hobson 

 Joe Hoyland 

 Megan King 

 Chloe Morton 

 Mia Smith 

 Ellie Mae Booth 

 Izzy Darby 

 Ruby Kirk 

 Beth Spence 

 Milie Briggs 

 Megan Lee 
 
All have committed, week in week out, 
to completing set assignments in 
French. These have been a mixture of 
revision and preparation for their final 
GCSE exam. They have sometimes been 
challenging but these students haven't 
given up. This will go a long way to 
improving their grades when we are 
back in school.  
 

WELL DONE ALL!! 
 Ms Miniot, Ms Mason, Ms Clark and I 
are all proud of you! 

 

WELL DONE!!! 

 

 Reuben Syla – producing some fabulous work 

in BTEC Sport, Mr Cronin has said that he 

really has been working hard whilst at home. 

WELL DONE REUBEN! 

 

  Carter Smith and Amber Fereday – Well done 

from Mr Bougara for answering the most 

questions on Hegarty Maths, Keep up the 

hard work! WELL DONE! 

You’re doing better than you think you are, I’m proud 

of you all, keep going, you’ve got this! 
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